
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
17 June 2019 
 
 
R Houl 
Email: fyi-request-10530-e1a0c4d9@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

 
I refer to your request for information received on 12 June 2019.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following information. 
 
How much the Mayor spent on overseas travel in each calendar month since October 2010. 
 
There has not been any international travel costs for the Mayor (or any other elected members), for the period 
October 2010 to June 2019. It would be most unusual for the Mayor or other elected members of this Council to 
incur overseas travel costs. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Mark Lester, Group Manager, Corporate 
Services on 06 366 0999 or markl@horowhenua.govt.nz. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 
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